
 

 

23rd April 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Weekly update from Budehaven Community School  
 

I hope you and your families are well, and that you had a relaxing Easter.  
 
I wrote to you just before the Easter holidays to outline our work on developing a renewed culture 
and ethos here at Budehaven Community School. In order to collect your thoughts on who we are, 
where we are and where we are going in the future, we have written a simple questionnaire that can 
be found at the following link: http://bit.ly/bcs-shaping-our-future  
 
Please could you spend a few minutes completing the questionnaire, so we can collate your thoughts 
with those of our Students, Staff and Governors, and finalise our approaches as we move towards the 
end of this academic year.  
 
Over the next few weeks, our Year 11 and Year 13 students will be carrying out their final in-school 
assessments, which will be used alongside the work they have completed throughout their Key Stage 
4 and Key Stage 5 courses, to formulate a grade for each subject. We thank you for your support in 
ensuring a committed and mature approach to the work they complete in their last few weeks in 
school before they take their next steps. It is vital that all students in these two year groups show us 
what they can do over the next few weeks, and we thank them for their hard work.  
 
As we are now in the summer term, and the temperatures are increasing, from Monday 26th April we 
will no longer allow students to wear hoodies and coats in class. It is really important to also stress the 
importance of correct uniform. On days when students do not have PE, they must be in full uniform, 
including wearing the required school shoes as per our expectations. Trainers, hats and other items of 
clothing that do not conform to our uniform expectations are not allowed. Our uniform expectations 
can be found at the following link https://www.budehaven.cornwall.sch.uk/uniform/   
 
We will contact the parents and carers of any students not wearing full uniform, in order to rectify any 
issues. If you have any problems sourcing correct uniform, please let us know via the 
enquiries@budehaven.cornwall.sch.uk email address, and we will endeavour to help.  
 
Thank you for your continued support in ensuring we maintain high standards at all times.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Mr Dominic Wilkes 
Headteacher  
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